
   

 

 

 

ADDENDUM 3 
Via E-Mail 

DATE:  April 28, 2021 
 
Contract     21-C-00018 Citywide Meter, Hydrant and Valve Installation and Replacement 
 
Bidders on the above referenced project are hereby notified that the following addendum is made to the 
Contract Documents.  BIDS TO BE SUBMITTED SHALL CONFORM TO THIS NOTICE. 
  
 
Item 1:  Insert, in I-1.07 after the first paragraph, the following: 

The actual amount of an award may be adjusted to suit funds available. The City, at its option, may 

award to multiple bidders. The work will be completed in subsequently issued Work Orders.  

Contract can be renewed for two (2) additional 1-year periods, if agreeable to both parties and if funds 

are available. To renew the contract for an additional 1-year period the Contractor must notify the City in 

writing that it desires renewal of the contract. The letter must be received by the City at least 120 days 

prior to contract expiration. The City will respond to the Contractor’s renewal request at least 90 days 

prior to contract expiration. 

 

Item 2:  Add to Specific Provisions, S-21.01 Streets and Traffic Signs, the following: 

Removal, safe storage/temporary relocation, and installation of street and traffic signs shall be 

considered incidental to construction and no additional payment shall be made therefore. Any new 

street or traffic signs needed as a replacement due to construction and as approved by the Engineer shall 

be purchased using contingency funds with no additional compensation for installation. 

 

All other provisions of the Contract Documents and Specifications not in conflict with this Addendum shall remain 
in full force and effect.  Questions are to be e-mailed to Contract Administration@tampagov.net. 
 

 

 

Jim Greiner 
Jim Greiner, P.E., Contract Management Supervisor 

Contract Administration 
Michael W. Chucran, Director 

306 East Jackson Street, 4N 
Tampa, FL  33602 

 
Office (813) 274-8116 

Fax: (813) 274-7368 

 


